
In Memoriam 

HM The Queen 

21st April 1926 - 8th September 2022 
 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to lay flowers in memory 
of HM The Queen 

this garden has been made available 

Balshaw Villa Garden  

on the corner of Balshaw Lane and Wigan 
Road A49 

Walk – No Cars – No parking 

Flowers need to be unpacked of cellophane, 
paper wrapping, bands or plastics (bins are 

provided on site) 
 

After the mourning period all the flowers will be collected 
and mulched and used in a project dedicated to the Queen 


